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The Saint John Non Profit Housing Inc.

March 11, 2024

Mr. Craig Lavigne
Financial Controller
City of Saint John
Saint John, NB

Dear Craig,
RE: Saint John Non Profit Housing Inc. Future Development Fund

The Board of Directors are requesting the remaining funds held in Saint Jonn Non
Profit Housing Future Development Fund be released to the organization. The funds
will be used for the Wellington project which is in the process of being finalized.

Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or requires additional
information.

Sincerely,

f —_ k—’ -
Nafinder P, Singh, CPA, CMA

General Manager
Saint John Non Profit Housing Inc.



